
  

 

 

Washington drops pre-licensing 
education for producers 
Washington state adopted House Bill 1061 during the 2023 legislative session. This bill eliminates 
the requirement for Washington residents to complete pre-licensing education before taking an 
insurance exam.  

This bill goes into effect on Sunday, July 23, 2023. 

• Read the details on HB 1061 

If you are preparing to take an insurance exam on or before Saturday, July 22, 2023, the pre-
licensing requirement will still be in place. You must provide proof to the insurance exam vendor 
that you have completed pre-licensing education before taking any insurance exam. 

• Please visit our website for more details. 

Please direct any questions to licinfo@oic.wa.gov or call 360-725-7144. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

https://lawfilesext.leg.wa.gov/biennium/2023-24/Pdf/Bills/House%20Passed%20Legislature/1061.PL.pdf?q=20230614082326&utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
https://www.insurance.wa.gov/pre-licensing-education-ple-producers?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
mailto:licinfo@oic.wa.gov

